
		
	

	

	
	

We	would	like	to	wish	all	of	our	dance	families	a	wonderful	Thanksgiving.		We	are	thankful	to	
teach	your	children	what	we	love	to	do!	
	
	
Costume	Deposits	
Deposits	are	past	due.		Each	class	had	a	$20	deposit	due	last	month.		If	you	haven’t	paid	your	
deposits,	please	do	asap.		Costume	balances	will	go	home	in	December.		All	dancers	will	be	
measured	for	costumes	this	month.		If	you	child	will	NOT	be	performing	in	our	recital,	please	let	
your	teacher	know	ASAP!		Our	year	end	recital	includes	ALL	Studio	West	dancers!	
	
	
Social	Dance	Party!!	
Join	Miss	Erin	on	Saturday	November	5	from	7:00-9:00pm	for	a	fun	night	out!		She	will	be	
teaching	beginner	basics	of	the	foxtrot,	salsa,	and	swing!		No	dance	experience	necessary!		$30	
per	couple.		We	will	begin	with	a	meet	and	greet	from	7-7:30	which	is	BYOB	and	snacks.		Feel	
free	to	bring	something	along	to	share.		Dancing	will	begin	at	7:30	and	continue	until	9pm.			
	
	
YOGA	
Join	us	Thursday	mornings	for	Yoga!		Click	on	the	link	below	for	more	info	and	to	sign	up.	
 http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094AACAF29A3F94-thursday 

	
Thanksgiving	Break	
The	studio	will	be	closed	Wednesday	November	23-	Monday	November	28.		Classes	resume	on	
Tuesday	November	29.			
	
Save	the	Dates!	
	
Friday	June	9,	2017	Dress	Rehearsal	at	Miller	Symphony	Hall	
	
Saturday	June	10,	2017	Recital	at	Miller	Symphony	Hall	


